EXHIBIT A

This petition is requesting that the City of Greater Sudbury install a left turning signal into 901 Lasalle
Blvd. on the street lights at our entrance and to have the City increase the length of time for the walk
light crossing Lasalle.

If you feel a left hand turning signal and a longer walk light would enhance your safety and the safety
and the safety of others using Lasalle Blvd, at the intersection of 901 Lasalle Blvd. Please sign:
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